Krzysztof Zuk

Mayor of Lublin M

WM-PR.0340.2.2025 Lublin, 21 January 2025

The Honourable
Councillor Abi Mills
Mayor of Lancaster
ENGLAND

Dear Ms Mayor,

Last year we were celebrating 30" anniversary of signing the partnership between Lublin and
Lancaster. It is one of the oldest partnerships of Lublin City. On that occasion our
representatives visited beautiful and historic Lancaster having the occasion to meet you
personally. | know you were talking about the past but also about what we can do together in
the future. Despite the distance the cooperation between Poland and Great Britain starts
developing on many levels. It shows that both sides have many things to offer each other.

We noticed that cooperation between Lublin and Lancaster, even though less robust in recent
years, is still one of the most recognisable cooperation between cities in Poland and England.

| think that it is good moment to talk about our future. On that occasion | would like to invite
you to Lublin personally. It would be a good moment not only to talk but also to get to know our
magic city. The city which developed so much during last few years, which became inspiring
and a leader in many fields.

I warmly invite you to Lublin at your earliest convenience. The person to contact is Mr lwo
Weremko from International Cooperation Center: iwo.weremko@lublin.eu

Waiting for your visit | am sending you best greetings.
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